November 4, 2024 \

W. Frank Bohlen

Bonnell Cove Foundation rd )'-
1 Scott Lane P

Mystic, CT 06355 '

Dear Mr. Bohlen,

Casco Bay is fortunate to have Friends like Bonnell Cove Foundation! We were
delighted to receive your $5,000 grant towards our Water Reporter Program for
Boaters.

It takes a community to take care of Casco Bay. We appreciate your investment in our

work and look forward to keeping you updated about our efforts. In between reading
our Casco Bay Bulletin newsletters, our Annual Report to the Community, and our
other updates, feel free to check out our website, www.cascobay.org, and our
Facebook page for our latest goings-on.

“Bohlen, thank you for Bonnell Cove Foundation’s steadfast support. Please
ontact us any time with questions or comments about our work.

With dppteciation, . L

Will Everitt v A
Executive Director

Note: Our office has moved. Our new address is Friends of Casco Bay, 75 West
Commercial Street, Suite 301, Portland, ME 04101.

Please keep this letter as your receipt for your tax-deductible gifi.
No goods or services were provided in consideration of this donation.
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November 13, 2024
Account #2181

Mr. Frank Bohlen
Bonnell Cove Foundation
1 Scott Lane

Mystic, CT 06355

Hi Frank,

Your donation of $5,000.00 to the Scholarships fund, made on 11/12/2024, means Call of the Sea can continue to
fulfill its mission to inspire diverse students of all ages to unleash their potential through experiential
environmental education under sail. Thank you for helping our students sail during 2024!

Donors like you enable us to fulfill our mission, and your continued generosity will allow us to do even more in
2024. Our Day Camps and Youth Sailing programs support students' education, and provide the opportunity for
interactive learning with their fellow students. Our Aloft Sail Training program connects young people to their
environment, enriches their personal growth and leadership skills, and helps them reach their potential.
Community Sails contribute to the well-being of adults and families in our community and provide informal
education about our local marine environment. Please join us for an upcoming sailing event and bring your
friends!

We could not succeed without you!
With gratitude,
- Jp—
Carla Thorson '

Executive Director
Call of the Sea

No goods or services were received by the donor for this contribution.
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| Bdrry University

Bonnell Cove Foundation
Mr. W. Frank Bohien

1 Scott Lane

Mystic, CT 06355

Dear Mr. Bohlen,

Thank you for your generous gift to Barry University! Your support enables student success, academic excellence,
and life-changing experiences. We appreciate you helping us fulfill our promise of a community where learning
leads to knowledge, reflection to informed action, and a commitment to community service. Your commitment to
higher education is admirable, and your labor of love is transforming lives and positively impacting the world.

This promise is lived out daily by 7,000 Barry students. Your contribution and partnership are crucial to our success.
Thank you, and we have so much love and appreciation for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Smilka Melgoza
Vice President for University Advancement

11/8/2024

$3,000.00 Climate Change and Oceans Initiative

ceipt for federal income tax purposes. Gifts are tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Unless otherwise noted above, no goods or services were provided to you.

Please retain this gift




Sea Meadow Marine
Waterfronts that Work

123 Even Keel Rd., Yarmouth, ME, 04096

SEAMEADOW (207) 613-5708

November 11, 2024
Bonnell Cove Foundation
W. Frank Bohlen, Secretary
1 Scott Lane

Mystic, CT 06355

Dear Mr. Bohlen,

On behalf of Sea Meadow Marine, | am writing to express our sincere appreciation for the grant award of $5000.00 from
the Bonnell Cove Foundation. As you know, Sea Meadow Marine is a volunteer 501(c)(3) non-profit whose mission is to
provide affordable access to, and protection of the working waterfront for those who make their living from the sea.

As stated in our application, these funds will be used to continue the development of the Collab partner support
program as we move beyond the water access step to help new aquaculture farmers by providing equipment and
programmatic support.

During the past year we made progress in other key areas. We are in the final due diligence stages of the Land for
Maine’s Future — Working Waterfront Access Protection Program; once completed the boatyard will be protected
permanently as working waterfront. We recently completed repair of the wharf/bulkhead, which will serve our
customers for years to come and we hope to install sewer and water utilities within the next year. Our student programs
are also generating educational opportunities and innovative, sustainable solutions in support of the “Blue Economy” in
our coastal communities. '

We believe our project represents a platform to share our mission and become a model for other communities in
jeopardy of losing similar spaces.

Best regards,

We are grateful for this grant from the Bonnell Cove Foundation.
Rebecca Rundquist JD MEM
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